Oaks Ridge Homes Association Annual Meeting Proxy

By Resolution adopted by the Board in November 2006, fifteen percent (15%) of the households entitled to vote shall constitute a quorum at the annual meeting. Therefore, we need a minimum of twenty (20) homes represented in person or by proxy at the annual meeting held on the fourth Tuesday of April in accordance with our By-Laws. (Article 3.2)

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this proxy, please feel free to contact Katy Argubright at OaksRidgePresident@gmail.com

(Your address)_____

Please mail your proxy to Katy Argubright at 185 NE Hidden Ridge Way OR deliver the proxy at the above address in person prior to the April meeting. You may also scan and email it to the president.